
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hunter Huss High School 
 “Make Your Mark” 

September 2017 NEWSLETTER 

 

The mission of Hunter Huss High School is to empower students to be lifelong learners and equip 

them to be successful members of society.  

1518 Edgefield Avenue, Gastonia, NC 28054 
Tel: (704) 866-6610 Fax: (704) 866-6103 

 

 

 

September 

Athletic Events 

9/5/2017 Boys Soccer vs. E. Gaston        

Volleyball vs. Kings Mountain 

9/8/2017 Varsity Football  

9/12/2017 Tennis vs. Lincolnton 

9/13/2017 Boys Soccer vs. Burns 

 Interact Club 3:10 Rm B201 

9/14/2017 Volleyball vs. SCHS 

   JV Football vs. Ashbrook 

9/18/2017 Boys Soccer vs. Kings 

Mountain 

9/19/2017 Volleyball vs. Ashbrook 

    Tennis vs. Burns 

9/21/2017 J.V. Football vs. NOGA 

   Tennis vs. Kings Mountain 

9/27/2017 Boys Soccer vs. SCHS 

9/29/2017 Varsity Football vs. Burns 

 

 

Howling Huskies Newsletter 

 

Welcome back Huskies for the 2017-2018 School Year.  We are excited about our upcoming 
school year. New, this fall will include a newsletter that contains upcoming events at Hunter 
Huss for students, parents, staff, and community members.  Each monthly publication will 
include school news, home athletic events, and academic updates. Newsletters will be emailed 
out every month around the 5th of the Month. 

Welcome New Staff… 

The following staff members were hired after the August Newsletter’s release.   
 Marie Adair-Exceptional Children 
 Beth Choplin-Science 
 Gzamia Davis-Scientific Visualization 
 Monique Hartage-Learning Lab 
 Michael Metzger-Math 
 Heaven Watson-Weary-Band 

Meet your Student Body President 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hello! My name is Jenny. I’m 17 years old. I’m a senior as well 
as your 2017-2018 Student Body President! Yay!  I’m 
Mexican-American, born in Watsonville a small town in 
California not too far from Sacramento. Raised in Gastonia, 
N.C. I’m the oldest of three children. I have one brother, 
David, and a sister, Daisy; whom I adore. She will soon be 
walking the Huskie hallways. 
I’m currently part of SGA, Senior Council. While I work on 
reaching my goals, I’ll be giving my energy here at Hunter 
Huss High School!  I’m looking forward to an amazing year. 
Please feel free to come up to me with any concerns or 
questions. I’m all ears when it comes to hearing your opinions 
and ideas!          
    Whose House?? 
    HUSS HOUSE!!!  
    Let’s Go Huskies 
            -Jenny- 
.        

  



Picture Date & Yearbooks 

Senior makeup’s portraits & underclassman 9/25/17 

If Seniors want to purchase pictures (Cap & Gown, Formal Wear, and Casual Photos) a $28 sitting fee is due at the camera. The 
sitting fee does not include the Picture Packet a student may choose. 
  
Yearbooks are on pre-sale for $55 until Jan 1. After that, the price is $65.  A Senior full page ad in the yearbook is $150. That price 
includes a yearbook. Deposits/payments can be spread out if desired.  See Mr. Bess in B209. 
 

2017-2018 HUSKIE ATTIRE 

Update your “Huskie” Wardrobe with new apparel available in the front office.  Stop by and see Ms. Biggerstaff for details. Currently 
there are multiple shirt options and tumblers for sale.   

Interact Club 

Interact Club provides opportunities to develop leadership skills as well as planning and carrying out community service projects.  All 
interested students are invited to join.  Please see Ms. Fonseca in room B201 if you have any questions.  We will meet on Sept. 13 and 
27 at 3:10 in room B201.  Please see Ms. Fonseca for information.   

Christian Youth 

Christian Youth will be meeting on Tuesday mornings at 7:15 in Mrs. Hartley’s room (C101) beginning Sept. 12. A light breakfast is 
served, a local pastor teaches the Word, and students bond during prayer time and service projects. Stop by weekly for fellowship, 
even if you are running a little behind.  Please see Mrs. Hartley or Mrs. Corbett if interested. 

FCCLA 

Family Career and Community Leaders of America will hold an interest meeting on Friday Sept 1 in Mrs. Hester's room E105.  You are 
eligible to join FCCLA if you have had any classes in the Foods and Consumer Sciences Field (Foods, Parenting, or Early Childhood). 
Meetings will follow on Wed., Sept 6, 3:00 pm -4:30, Hester's Room E105. Please consider joining to participate in community service, 
leadership opportunities, travel, field trips, and competitive events. 
 

Beta Club 

Beta Club will have their first meeting Thursday September 14, 2017 at 3:15 in the Media Center.  See Ms. Strong if you have questions. 

Pep Club 

Pep Club wants YOU! Both on and off the athletic field, we exist to spread Huskie pride.  We 
specialize in student sections, spirit week, and occasional tailgates.  We can be seen in tie-dye, 
Hawaiian shirts, or patriotic attire.  Sometimes, we white out, pink out, or black out.  If you 
can't see us, you'll probably hear us or the ringing of a cowbell.  Just wait for a touchdown, 
we're the loudest in the crowd.  Join us at the next football game in the student section!  Wear 
your best themed outfit.  Interested in becoming a member of Pep Club?  See Mrs. Hartley in 
C101 for details.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

#HUSKIENATION#  

Theme Nights 

 9/8/2017 “Tie-Dye” @ HHHS 

 9/22/2017 “USA” Patriotic @ North Gaston High School 

 9/29/2017 “Jersey Night” @ HHHS 


